
 
 
July 12, 2017  
 
  
Hi Ms. Fisher, 
  
I am writing this letter respectfully to request an extension of my Dockage Agreement with the City of 
Delray Beach. As you are aware, my boats, Lady Atlantic and Lady Delray are located at 801 East 
Atlantic Ave. in Veterans Park and have been in operation there since 2003. I would like to request an 
extension of my current agreement through April 30, 2018, under the same Terms and Conditions I am 
currently operating under. 
  
If you need any further information from me, please let me know at your earliest convenience. Thank you 
for your consideration in this matter. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Joe Reardon 
  
Capt. Joe Reardon 
President, Delray Yacht Cruises LLC 
801 East Atlantic Ave. 
Delray Beach, FL 33483 
www.delrayyachtcruises.com 
kerryjkr@aol.com 
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